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I	support	the	IPART	proposal	to	increase	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	for	the	following	
reasons:	
*	we	need	a	fair	regulated	price	as	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	is	increasing	
*it	represents	the	true	value	of	solar	
*it	will	encourage	more	people	to	instal	home	solar	panels	thus	reducing	the	
need	for	dirty	coal	and	gas	energy	sources	
*	we	have	solar	panels	on	our	roof	and	we	pay	well	under	the	estimated	usage	
for	a	household	our	size.	That	makes	us	proud	to	know	we	are	working	for	
sustainability	for	our	world	
	
Margaret	Henley		
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